
 

Baywood Events 

January 2 

BVA Meeting 7 PM Clubhouse 

January 6 

WE CAN pick Up 10 AM 

January 10 

Women’s Club  

January 20 

Chili Cook-Off 

Baywood Village 
January 2018 President’s Message 

 

Our Business Is Your Comfort!! 

 

 

Call Now!! 727-816-9040 

We need your help! 

PLEASE 

When walking your dog pick up 

the POOP! 

 

 

Mention this Ad for 

$50 off any service 

or $250 off an in-

stallation 

January  2018 Newsletter 

Special Thanks to Bev & Lou Scourtas 

for Bringing Santa to “Breakfast  with 

Santa” Also Susan & Harold Schermer-

horn, Carol McGonigal, Sophia  & Jim 

Lioutas, Sally Bewley for cooking & serv-

ing  Breakfast. 

The Holidays are almost over. We hope everyone has had a safe and joyous 

Holiday Season. December 9th was our annual “Breakfast with Santa” The 

kids had a great time with Santa. Our Volunteers did a wonderful job serving 

breakfast.  

Your annual association dues are now due, please help us help you and 

your community keep moving forward by sending in your $60.00 check to-

day.  We have made some headway in 2017 and hope to keep making im-

provements to your community in 2018. 

By joining you will be able to take advantage of the discount with Waste 

Connection for trash and recycling in the coming year. Once you pay your 

dues we will send you a trash certificate so you can take advantage of the dis-

count. Also we are once again offering a Gift Card valued at $60.00 which we 

will draw from paid members in 2018.  

The Chili Cook-off is scheduled for January 20th at the clubhouse. Every year 

the event has brought neighbors and friend together for a fun time. This 

event is 100% self funding. We have Cat Valentine providing live music to 

enjoy. We need a few more entries so far, so if you have the best Chili, give 

me a call to enter. 

Ladies of the neighborhood will be visiting homes in January to selling tick-

ets to this chili cook off. Or if you like call me and I’ll deliver them to you. 

This event is open to residents and non residents. Tickets are $8.00 for non-

BVA members and $4.00 for BVA members. We will be having a 50/50 also. 

Monies collected will go to cash prizes for the best chili. You’ll have to come 

to vote, taste it and tell us. A chili dinner will be served after the judging. 



 

 

 

Our next meeting is January 10, 2018 at noon in the 
Baywood Village clubhouse will be a “Pot Luck”.   Tea, coffee, and 
water will be furnished by the club.  

As this is the first meeting of the new year, please remember to 
bring your dues of $15.00.  You will be given a membership f0rm 
to complete at the meeting.  

The following members were elected for the 2018 Executive Com-
mittee:  President – Helena Tutich, Vice President – Maria Forte-
Pensabene, Secretary – Sally Bewley and Treasurer – Joann 
Magliocca.  

The Flea Market/Bake Sale will be held on February 17 , 
2018.  All salable, pre-priced donations are to be brought to the 
clubhouse on February 16, 2018, drop-off  hours will be posted in 
the February newsletter. 

If you are interested in joining the Women’s Club, please contact 
Sally Bewley (937-4791) or Joann Magliocca (937-3360).  

Baywood Village  

Women’s Club 

Planning a party?   Clubhouse Rental Information 

In order to receive the discounted rate of $100.00 for rental of the clubhouse your 2018 dues be paid by March 31, 2017 or your 

event date, whichever is earlier, otherwise the rate will be $225.00.  There is also a refundable $150.00 security deposit. Call 

John at 727 871 851  or Maria at 727  944 2550 or Carol at 727 698-7795 for more information 

 

2018 BVA Board 

BVA Officers 

John O’Hanlon, President     871-1851 

Maria Hovsepian, VP   944-2550 

Tom Kaufmann, treasurer  630-291-

8883 

Directors 

Ed Hovsepian                           944-2550 

Gary Frazho   452-7821 

Jeremy Londergan    408-9265 

Baywood Village Association, Inc. 

309 Westwinds Drive 

Palm Harbor, FL 34683 

Clubhouse Phone  (727) 938-0768 

Email:Baywood2016@gmail.com 

Website: Baywoodvillage.org 

Facebook Page facebook.com/

groups/1483490218566212/ 

MARK YOUR CALANDER 

JANUARY 20th  

We will host the Chili Cookoff again this year more informa-

tion coming on Facebook, Email Blasts and the January News-

letter. If you wish to enter the contest call John at 727 871 

1851.  

WE CAN NEWS 

 

First of all I would like to thank all of you who donated to WE CAN collection in the year 2017.  It is greatly appreci-
ated by our team and F.E.A.S.T.  

We have noticed the local Publix and Winn Dixie are still offering many  “Buy One Get One” free in their flyers.  This is a won-
derful opportunity to collect a few during the month for our We Can pick up.  Mark that one on your shopping list and you will 
be surprised at the number of items on BoGo list are on the FEAST list.  The need is still the same and they include: Canned 
meats, any type seafood, fruit, vegetables, peanut butter, pasta dried milk  and cereal.  Also, paper products, feminine   prod-
ucts, soap, cleaning supplies and any fresh fruit and vegetables.  Non perishable items.  If you have any question regarding an 
item, feel free to call any of the numbers below. 

We are still short gals and guys also to help with the collection.  It requires only 1 hour the first Saturday morning  of every 
month.  It is a good way to meet new folks in the village and it is fun too.    If you know of a teenager that would like to help 
they are most welcomed.  Just call one of the numbers below. 

If we miss your donation or you forgot,  please call or if you prefer, you may drop items by to Joann’s at 336 Westwinds Circle. 

Joann at 937-3360  or Sally at 937-4791 

 

 



 

Fifth Annual Chili Cook-Off 

Join us on 

 

January 20th, 2018 
 

Entry Deadline January 15, 2017 (no entry fee) 

 

Contact John O’Hanlon ASAP 

to enter your special chili. Entries limited to 10. 
 
 

Judging at 5:00 PM - Cash Prizes 

 
Lot’s of Chili for dinner after judging 

 

Hot Dogs will be available for children 

 

Admission is $8.00 per person ($4.00 - 50%discount for 
Baywood members). (Children under 12 Free) 

Some admission fees will be used for prizes! 

Music by Cat Valentine 

 

 


